
 

   

   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

4th February 2021 

Diploma 
Over the past week, we have 

completed our Diploma – Protect 

and Respect the Environment – 

with a range of activities been on 

offer. Children have enjoyed taking 

part in the RSPB Big School’s Bird 

Watch where they have gathered 

information about wildlife in the 

local area. It has been rewarding 

seeing the engagement shown 

across the academy exploring how 

we can all make a positive impact in 

the community and how we can all 

be more sustainable and 

environmentally friendly. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                 

              School Parking 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
We praise our children daily at 

school but we also want to share 

our gratitude and appreciation for 

the collective efforts from our 

wonderful parents at Ledger Lane. 

Each day, children are accessing 

their work online and attending 

their live sessions and are able to 

complete work set by their teacher 

whether this be at the time of the 

lesson or later in the day so thank 

you. Without your input and 

support, this would not be possible. 

We enjoy seeing the wonderful 

work your children are producing 

each day with some brilliant 

examples being shared with their 

class or the school twitter account. 

We are always here to help with 

any issues with regards to remote 

learning so whether you need a 

new home learning pack or your 

having issues with your child’s logon 

details, please contact our remote 

learning support team -

remotelearning@ledgerlane.outwo

od.com It has been so rewarding 

seeing the Ledger Lane community 

sharing their positive feedback with 

their child’s google classroom and 

class teacher– staff are 

exceptionally grateful and 

appreciate your feedback! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to keep you posted 

more than ever over the 

coming weeks, with updates 

each fortnight. 

To ensure our children are kept 

safe at all times and to keep our 

local residents happy, please can 

we ask for parents to be 

courteous of where they park 

when dropping off/picking up 

from school – ensuring that 

resident driveways are kept 

clear for access to their 

properties. Please do not use 

the staff car park as this 

encourages children to walk 

through this area where 

members of staff could be 

leaving site and/or delivery 

vehicles may be passing through. 

Tapestry of Talent 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a snippet of the wonderful 

work we have had shared with us 

over the past weeks – we love to 

see children engaging in their 

learning and the creative ways 

children approach each and every 

lesson. Keep up the amazing work! 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week, we have focused our 

lens on the importance of mental 

health and how we can support  

children in developing a range of 

strategies to support themselves 

through life’s challenges. Children 

have ‘expressed’ themselves by 

taking part in a range of different 

activities throughout the week – 

giving them time to relax, focus 

and have fun expressing themselves 

whether this be through dance, 

arts or drama. 
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